
 

 Slaley First School 
 

 

Friday 15th October 2021 
 

 

What is happening in the coming week? 
Thursday 21st  October –  
Halloween Event –FoSS  Fundraising Event. 
No Cost- 
Wear Halloween fancy dress for school (no accessories or onsies.) 
 
Pumpkin competition - £5 Entry  (Please pay by Tuesday 19th October.) 
Carve, paint or decorate a pumpkin and bring your entry to school on the morning of  
21st.  Entries will be displayed in the school grounds at pick up when the results will 
also be announced (weather permitting.) All children who enter the competition will 
also receive a party bag. 
 
Raffle tickets will also be on sale. They are £1 and can be purchased on our FoSS 
‘JustGiving’ site.   https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/fosshalloween2021 

This  

 
. 

 
 

Little Reminders … 
 

PE Kit  
 

 

Club Invoices – These will 
be sent out next week. 
 
Medications 
If your child needs to take 
prescribed medication at 
school (including special 
hand wash/hand cream), it 
can only be administered if 
the school agrees to do so 
and an official permission 
form is completed by the 
parents of the child. This 
form is available from the 
school office or school 
website (Parent Zone.) 
 

 

 

 
Don’t forget! 
We break up for half term this 
Thursday (School is closed for 
pupils on Friday.) We return 
to school on Monday 1st 
November . 

Do you shop at 
Morrisons? 

 
 

Don’t forget to donate any 
‘Good to Grow’ tokens to 

Slaley First School. One 
token is awarded for every 

£10 spent 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Only one week until half term!  

Thank you so much to all of the parents and carers 
who attended our online parents evening for Class 2 

and EYFS yesterday. 

 
Mrs O’Neill’s voice is getting steadily better so she will 

be sending out invites for Class 1 Parents Evening for 
next week. 

 
Have a lovely weekend everyone! See you all next 

week, 

Mrs Hayward. 
 

 

Staying Safe Online 


